
L AT E S T  N E W S  WEBSITE 
 

Keep up to date with 

information on our   

website 

 http://woodlands.n-

yorks.sch.uk    

 Follow us on Twitter  

@WoodlandsAC 

LITTLE REMINDER 

Please remember ANY 
medication should only 
be handed over to 
school staff/
escorts.  

It_should 
NEVER  
transported in 

pupil’s bags. 

LITTLE REMINDER 

ABSENCES 

If your child is unwell 
and will be absent 

from school PLEASE 
notify the office as 
soon as possible. 

01723 373260 

Someone is usually 
available from 8:00am  

WOODLANDS ACADEMY—SUMMER FAIR & CELE-
BRATION EVENT 

A huge thank you to all who supported at our  

Summer Fair & Celebration Event. 

We raised a whopping 

    £1103.51 

A great day was had by all! 

Speak Out, Stay Safe 

Workshop 

 

Some of our Key Stage 
2, 3 & 4 pupils took part 
in a speak out stay safe 
workshop provided by 

the NSPCC. 

UPCOMING ACADEMY 
EVENTS  

 

JULY 

 

Year 11 Leavers           
Assembly 

Thursday 19th July 

(Year 11 Families) 

 

Summer Performance 

Friday 20th July 10am 

Doors open from 9.30 

(All Families) 
 

End of Term 

School Closes 1:00pm 

Friday 20th July  
 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 
 

School Re-Opens 

Wednesday                 
5th September 2018 

CONSENT FORMS 
 

Due to changes in Data Protection Legislation new    
consent forms where sent out to all families in May. 

We are still awaiting the return of some forms, if you still 
have them please could you complete and return by the 

end of term. 

If you are unsure if you have completed, please check 
with the school office. 

ONLINE SAFETY 

WORKSHOPS FOR 

PARENTS AND 

CARERS  

The training session 
was successful and well 

attended by families. 

We would like to thank 
all who attended. 

 

‘PLAY FOOTBALL’ EVENT IN YORK 

Some of our older boys and girls represented the school  
at the Play Football Event in York.  

 
A great day was had by all working on their football 

skills practice and then some tournaments. 
 

Our girls team came 1st in their group and our boys 
team showed a good performance, and represented the 

school well. 
 

WELL DONE TO ALL INVOLVED 

PARENT QUESTIONNAIRES  
 

Thank you to all who have completed the recent parent 
questionnaire. 

If you have yet to complete your questionnaire, please 
can you return to the school office before the end of 

term. 

IMPORTANT  
 

NUT ALLERGY          
REMINDER 

Please remember we 
are a Nut-Free school 

due to severe allergies. 

This includes all     
products which       

contain nuts. 

http://woodlands.n-yorks.sch.uk/curriculum/teaching-teams-and-classes/
http://woodlands.n-yorks.sch.uk/curriculum/teaching-teams-and-classes/


FUNDRAISING AND DONATIONS 

We have received wonderful support from the local community, and would like to give special thanks to the         
following  -  

 

21
st
 June collection at The Script concert at The Open Air Theatre with thanks to SBC we raised at total of  - 

£260.84 

 

Minstergate challenge 2018 - Beerhouse staff have been in touch to say they had an excellent day completing 
the10 mile row of Lake Windermere 

 

Nick Allison completed the Coast 2 Coast cycle challenge (247Km) in 12 hours 57 minutes. The grand total raised 
was £1500 to be shared between 3 charities. The hard work of Pegasus Explorers from Derwent Valley Scout 

Group at the cycling event bike wash in Dalby Forest contributed £585 to the Grand Total raised.                     
Woodlands Academy received an amazing donation of £500 from the Event. 

 

PLEASE NOTIFY THE SCHOOL 
OFFICE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

OF ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 
PHONE NUMBER SO WE CAN 
KEEP OUR RECORDS UP TO 

DATE 

REMINDER  

SMOKING AND VAPING ARE NOT 
PERMITTED ON THE SCHOOL SITE  

NEWS FROM OUR CLASSES 

Badgers 

Badgers have been out and about in the 

local area.  They had a fabulous visit to 

Barrowcliff Play Park where lots of fun 

was had by all. 

Sports Week 

All classes took part in Sport’s Week, with lots of activities taking place both in 

school and out. 

There were walks to Raincliffe Woods, the North Bay Beach,  and various other 

walks in the local area with activities enjoyed by all. 

Activities within school included—Wake and Shake, Golf, Cricket, Danish Long Ball, Dancing and Bowling 

Owls 

Owls enjoyed a tour of FlamingoLand Zoo where they got the chance to meet and 
feed the animals. 

Everyone had a fabulous day. 

Squirrels 

Squirrels have been enjoying horse  
riding and a fun trip to 
the Beach this half term 

We would like to Thank all Parents/Carers and Families for your ongoing support this Academic 
Year.   

We wish all our Leavers—Pupils, Staff and Governors the best of luck in their new endeavours. 

 

We hope you all have an enjoyable Summer and look forward to seeing you all when School Re-
Opens on Wednesday 5th September 2018. 


